
 

***IMPORTANT REMINDER*** 

 

COVID-19 

This year, that little cold could be something very serious. 

 

It’s the season for colds and we are seeing many children with congestion and 

runny nose. With young children it is very difficult to know if there are other 

symptoms such as headache because they can’t tell us.  

You must keep your child home if they have any new symptoms. 

We must assume that any new symptoms on the list below could be a sign of 

COVID infection. Children will not remain socially distanced. They will touch each 

other and play with (and mouth) the same toys.   

To come back they must have a negative test for COVID-19 or stay home for 10 

days + 24 hours after they get over the symptoms of illness. If your child arrives 

with any new symptoms, we will ask you to take them home immediately. 

 

Let’s work together to limit the spread of all viruses! Remember that your 

child’s illness will become another child’s illness and the cycle will just continue 

all winter long. 

 

And this year – it might be a danger to the whole community. 


